
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL
(FERNHURST: PUBLIC BRIDLEWAY No. 1265)

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2021

NOTICE is hereby given that the Order made by West Sussex County Council on 17 June 2021 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and which came into force on 21 June 2021 with the 
consent of the Secretary of State for Transport, will now continue in force until 20 June 2022 or until 
the works are completed.

The Order is necessary protect public safety whilst renovation works are undertaken on the dam. 

The effect of the Order remains unchanged and is to prohibit any person from proceeding along a 
length of Public Bridleway No. 1265 Fernhurst, from its junction with Public Footpath 1264 
(SU879282), running in a southerly direction to its junction with Public Footpath No. 1264 
(SU879281), a distance of approximately 75 metres.  

Unfortunately there is no alternative route available using the Public Rights of Way network. 

Any queries about the effect of the Order on persons using these Public Rights of Way should 
directed to Rights of Way Team, WSCC, telephone number (01243) 777620.

Dated this 16th December 2021

Director of Law & Assurance 
County Hall, Chichester.

Public Rights of Way, 1st Floor Northleigh, Tower Street, 
Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RH
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